
Open Enrollment for Insurance Coverage (Until October 31, 2015) – Scheduling information for 

Open Enrollment meetings has been sent to each school/ location. Due to Affordable Care Act 

compliance, all eligible employees, including new hires and working retirees, must attend a meeting 

with a Ward Services counselor to document the offer of health insurance coverage. To prepare for 

your individual meeting, click HERE for the Open Enrollment Highlights document. Ward Services has 

also prepared a video overview. After clicking on the following link, http:// 

www.trustmarkins.com/email/voluntary/P485-1457_SCSI-schools-1.20.html, click on the red box, 

“Click here to learn all about the benefits available to you.” For district name, click on the drop down 

arrow, click on Greenville and click submit to start the video. Click HERE for the PEBA Insurance 

Advantage Newsletter. PEBA will issue the final printed version when the dental plus rates are 

available. The newsletter will be distributed by courier to all locations. For additional questions, 

contact the Benefits Department at 355-0960 or email benefits@greenville.k12.sc.us. 
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